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6th December Christmas General Meeting – BYO Dinner – 6.00pm – meeting - 8.00pm 
Monday Fullarton Park Community Centre, 411 Fullarton Road, Fullarton Park. 
 To celebrate the end of the Sprite Year General Meeting we will start with a BYO Picnic 

Dinner in the park alongside the Fullarton Park Community Centre.  
 Competition Trophies for 2021 will be presented at this meeting. 
 
25th December Merry Christmas 
 
1st January 2022 Happy New Year -the first day of the Sprite Club’s 50th Year Celebrations 
 
26 January Australia Day Picnic and Thong Throwing Contest – Oakbank 
Wednesday Des and Penny Chabrel have once again offered to host the first event for 2022 at their 

property at Dorset Lane, Oakbank  
 A traditional Aussie lunch followed by the infamous Thong Throwing Competition will also be 

held supporting the spirit of Australia Day. 
 Please RSVP to Des and Penny on 0457 206 946 – letting them know what sweets you will 

bring and for further directions, etc 
  
7 February General Meeting – Meeting starts at 8.00pm. 
Monday Fullarton Park Community Centre, 411 Fullarton Road, Fullarton Park. 
  
13 February 37th All British Day – Echunga Oval – 9.00am – 3.00pm 
Sunday The annual All British Day is a chance to display our Members car and view over 750 British 

vehicles. This year the All-British Day is planning on returning to Echunga in 2022 with 
'Working Wheels', a celebration of the 60th year of the 'Jaguar E Type', 100 years of the 
'Austin 7' and 120 years of two of Britain’s great motorcycles, 'Norton and Triumph' 

 If you have entered, entry to the ovals is from 9.00am. 
 The display will be between 10.30am and 3.00pm. 
 Public Entry is $8.00 Adult, $4.50 Children - Parking Available 
 Excellent Catering, Displays and Trade Stalls are available as well. 
  
27 February MSCA Trophy Presentation Day – More info in the New Year! 
Sunday The MSCA Presentation will be held at Mount Barker Oval. 
 Trophies for the Supersprint Rounds, Driver of the Year, and Club of the Year will be 

presented. More details to follow. 
 

The Committee will be finalising the 2022 Calendar during the Christmas Break, so stay tuned for a range of 
the usual events plus some special 50th Anniversary Events throughout the year! 

 

 


